
Friday, February 7, 2025 

Announcements 

Seniors 

To celebrate National Counselor Appreciation Week, let’s 
get to know your counselors.  Ms. Sandra Anaya earned 
her Bachelor’s Degree at Cal State L.A.  As a former S.V. 
Don and First-Generation College student, she wants to 
inspire students in this community to achieve their very 
best and to aspire for the opportunity to attend a college 
and become a professional in the field of their choice.  No 
matter what the student’s situation is, there is always room 
for improvement and success, even when there is doubt in 
oneself.  We need to become our own positive motivators 
and influencers every day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Students with Parking Permits:  As a reminder, 
you are supposed to be parking where the yellow lines are.  
You are NOT allowed to park in the first four rows of 
parking.  If you do not follow the rules of your parking 
permit, your parking permit will be revoked. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attention Seniors:  Have you ordered your cap and gown 
yet?  If not, go to the Senior Info section of SVDons.com 
and click on the link to Jostens to get your order in today.  
Make sure you are ready for graduation and don’t wait 
until the last minute! 

No Games Today! 
 

Sports 

Hey Dons!  Just a reminder that we will be having Sadies 
on February 21st from 7pm-11pm.  Tickets will be sold 
starting February 10th during Brunch and Lunch, so make 
sure to purchase your tickets early!  We hope to see you 
guys there! 

Yearbook 

Attention Dons:  The yearbook has officially sold out!!  We 
want to thank the DONS community for supporting the 
yearbook throughout the years and making this another 
sold out year.  If you have not already purchased a  
yearbook, we will be placing an additional order for more 
yearbooks soon.  At this point, the only way to guarantee 
yourself a yearbook is to purchase one by March 1st.  We 
will not be placing a third order, so do not delay.   
Purchases can be made at yearbookforever.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Clubs & Activities 



Faculty Section 
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